March 15, 1962

The Rev. Carl C. Caskey Wesley Foundation Oklahoma State University Stillwater, Oklahoma

Dear Carl:

I received your information about the week end conversation on Missions to be held May 11-13. I would like very much to be present at this conversation, since for sometime I have been interested in getting acquainted with some of the leadership and persons interested in the W. S. C. F., but I am afraid that it is going to be impossible for me to attend on that date.

Looking forward to seeing you sometime when we can have a chat about mutual interests.

Yours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO:ph

